
Correspondence Received – 13 November 2023      I 

Northumberland County Council 
 

NCC – Northumberland Communities Together Transport questionnaire 
 

NCC – Highways Team Response to enquiry from member of the public 
regarding dual use of Wylam Bridge. 
 

  

  

 
Resident Correspondence    

Resident one Flooding in Wylam 
 

Resident two Anglers sign on Stephenson Terrace 

  

  

  

 

Other Correspondence 

Jamie Driscoll Net Zero Event 
 

Thriving Together Northumberland Newsletter 
 

SLCC Newsletter 
 

Tyne Valley Woodlands Tyne View Method Statement 
 

WCPFA Branding project 
 

WCPFA Upcoming events including AGM 
 

John Ord Appointment of Bicycle Mayor 
 

Essity Community Forum Notification 
 

The Sustainable Life Coach Carbon Literacy Training 
 

  

  

  

 


